
 

 

 

 

 

 

Rizo Lopez Foods, Inc. 

201 South McClure Road 

Modesto CA 95357 

 

 

Dear Rizo Lopez Foods Customers, 

 

As the global effect of coronavirus (COVID-19) continues to evolve, Rizo Lopez Foods is firmly committed 

to the health and safety of our employees and serving our communities and customers. 

We are closely monitoring the changing situation and complying with guidelines set forth by the Center 

for Disease Control (CDC), our state and local government officials. 

To protect our employees, products and services, we have restricted non-essential visitors to our plant 

and asked delivery drivers to remain in their vehicles.  We have also asked employees who do not feel 

well and have a fever to stay home on paid sick leave. 

We have increased out sanitation protocols throughout the plant by increased cleaning and sanitizing 

hard surfaces such as door handles, table and chairs as well as our delivery trucks and vehicles.  We have 

also increased the use of personal protection equipment (PPE) such as face masks and gloves and asked 

employees to change their PPE often. 

 

As new information becomes available, we will keep our employees well informed so they can respond 

swiftly and appropriately. As the circumstances change, we will modify our operations as necessary. 

 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ivan Rizo     Edwin Rizo 

CEO      President 


